
NOTICE OF 

CANCELATION OF MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Community 

Corrections Partnership has canceled the January 25, 2018 Regular Meeting, 

commencing at the hour of 2:00 P.M. 

 
For additional information, contact the Clerk of the Board, 333 W. Santa Ana 

Blvd., #465, Santa Ana, CA 92701, 714-834-2206. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

/s/ 

Steve Sentman, Chair 
Orange County Community Corrections Partnership 


